
                                                                                               Agenda Item Number ____7_______  

Memo                                                 

To:  Historic Preservation Committee, Village Board 

Fr:  Trevor Fuller, Planning and Zoning Administrator 

Re:  APPROVAL OF PROCLAMATION, RECOGNIZING MAY AS HISTORIC PRESERVATION MONTH  

Date:   20 April 2018 
 

May is recognized by the National Parks Service and the Wisconsin Historical Society, as Historic 

Preservation Month. Last year, the village approved a proclamation, recognizing May as Allouez Historic 

Preservation Month, as well as provided a tour and dedication ceremony of the Allouez Community 

Center (historically known as Allouez Town Hall) for the public. 

Attached is a proclamation recognizing May 2018 as Historic Preservation Month.  The Historic 

Preservation Committee is asked to review and discuss the proclamation before being sent to the Village 

Board.  

The Historic Preservation Committee is asked to discuss other possible ways and events to promote 

Historic Preservation Month. 


